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As a Willamette River paddler and citizen concerned for our environment I oppose 

the attempts to rollback the reasonable and popular regulation of wake boats in the 

Newberg Pool.  

There are options available to people who want to wakeboard. There are not options 

for preserving the riverbanks! 


